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Billionaire boy at Bradford Alhambra – Thursday 21sth July 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
To end this academic year with a bang, we are wanting to take children on a trip to Bradford Alhambra 
theatre so they can experience the hilarious live adaptation of Billionaire boy by David Walliams. 
 
The trip will go ahead on Thursday 21st July. We will be catching the bus from outside school at 12:15 am 
and expect to be back at school at the slightly later time of 4:30pm. 
 
Children will need to wear their school uniform and appropriate footwear. 
 
The cost of this trip is £16.09 per child. Please pay through ParentPay. When using this online payment 
system you are automatically consenting to your child participating in this activity. No child will be 
excluded if his/her parent does not make this contribution, however if insufficient voluntary contributions 
are received regrettably the visit will not be able to go ahead.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mrs Harrison, Mrs Campbell and Mrs McGeoch 


